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Cole Palmer Awarded Cooch Environmental Scholarship 

WILMINGTON – On June 9, 2020 the Christina Conservancy presented Cole C. Palmer from 

Greenwood, Delaware with the 2020 Edward W. Cooch, Jr. Environmental Scholarship.  This 

scholarship is awarded annually thanks to a fund established to honor one of the Conservancy’s 

founders, Edward W. Cooch, Jr.  

Mr. Palmer will be attending Delaware State University in the fall to study natural resources and 

fisheries management, after graduating from its Early College High School this spring. He has an 

impressive academic record that includes college credits in Biology, Chemistry and 

Environmental Science along with stellar grades and test scores.  He also has extensive 

volunteer experience, including stream sampling with the Delaware Nature Society, assisting 

USDA biologists with wildlife management, cleaning up local waterways, and conducting fish 

surveys with DNREC.  Both his coursework and volunteer work demonstrate a deep 

commitment to and passion for the environment that started when he was a young child. 

"I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to receive this award and I intend to use it well in 

furthering my education for improving the future environment of Delaware," said Cole Palmer 

in accepting the award. 

With this scholarship, the Christina Conservancy recognizes Cole Palmer’s accomplishments and 

remembers Edward W. Cooch, Jr. who was an avid environmentalist with a deep passion for the 

natural lands and water resources of the State of Delaware.  “Ned” as many knew him, was one 

of the founders of the Christina Conservancy in 1982 and a driving force and inspiration for 

starting the Christina River Watershed Cleanup, which has removed over 400 tons of trash since 

1992.  

According to Martha Narvaez, vice-president of the Christina Conservancy Board of Directors 

and chair of its scholarship committee, “The committee felt that Cole’s numerous volunteer 

activities and his academic pursuits undoubtedly exemplified the ideals that guided Ned’s 

passion to preserve, protect and conserve water resources and the natural environment. We 

are thrilled to honor Cole and look forward to seeing his future contributions to Delaware’s 

environment.” 

Starting in 2012 this $1,500 scholarship has been awarded each year to a student recognized by 

the scholarship committee who demonstrates the ideals that Ned Cooch carried out in his daily 

life.  Scholarship applications are due in April and awards are typically announced in June to a 
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Delaware high school student or veteran applying to an accredited community college, college, 

or university for the following fall semester majoring in an environmental field of study. 

For additional information about the scholarship, past participants and how to apply see 

http://www.christinaconservancy.org/scholarship/edward-w-cooch-jr-scholarship/.   

 

The mission of the Christina Conservancy is to promote the preservation, restoration, and 
appreciation of the historic and natural resources of the Christina River watershed. The 

Conservancy seeks to achieve this mission by providing financial support, advocacy support, 
communication, education, and leadership in cooperation with state and local agencies, other 

non-profit organizations, businesses, residents, landowners, and user groups 
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